
 

 

A warm welcome to Southworth class. Mrs Brennan (Class Teacher), Mrs Kerfoot 

(Teaching Assistant) and Miss Ward (PPA Cover- Mondays) welcome you and 

your child to Southworth class. 

We hope that you have all had a lovely summer break and look forward to 

welcoming you back to school. Just a note to inform you of some of the things 

happening in Southworth Class this year. 

 

PE 

Our PE day is Tuesday and Thursday. If your child can please attend school wearing 

their PE kits on these days. Please ensure that your child has the correct kit and long 

hair is tied back. Our kit consists of navy-blue shorts/ tracksuit bottoms, white T-

shirt and trainers.  

Homework 

Each week, your child will have a weekly list of spellings which can be found in the 

homework folder of the class page. Children should use the spelling strategies taught 

in school to practice these. Children should also practice their times tables and 

division related facts. Weekly spellings and times tables will be tested every Friday.  

Reading  

Children will receive a reading record along with two books from school to read at 

home. Please can diaries be signed and dated for each reading session, as this will 

count towards our school’s 150 reading challenge. Please ensure that books and 

diaries are in school EVERY DAY, as they will read with an adult in class during the 

week.  

Knowledge Organisers 

Knowledge Organisers will be posted on our website to give you an overview of what 

we will be learning about in different subjects. They help connect school and home 

and provide a great starting point for carrying out additional research and work at 

home. 

We thank you in advance for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to 

contact us if you have any further questions or queries. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Brennan and Mrs Kerfoot. 


